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Dear Regulatory Finance Team,

| am writing in relation to your consultation on the licence changes required to recover potential bad debts from the
Network Charge Deferral (NCD) scheme. SPEN previously contacted you via the ENA’s Open Letter dated 4™
September 2020 and at this point, we have no further representations we wish to make. We support Ofgem’s
preferred option (Option 3) and we look forward to Ofgem consulting on the RIGs treatment in due course.

Please do not hesitate to contact me further if you have any queries in response to this email.

Kind regards,

Louise

Louise Addison

Policy and Economics Analyst
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